CHAIRMAN'S REPORT
CHAIRMAN'S MORAL REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022
DEAR DIDAC'RESSOURCES MEMBER, I AM PLEASED TO PRESENT YOU WITH THE MORAL REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022. DURING THIS YEAR WE HAVE ACHIEVED A GREAT DEAL AND CAN BE PROUD OF OUR ACHIEVEMENTS.
OUR MONTHLY DEBATES ATTRACTED INCREASING PARTICIPATION AND WERE VERY RICH IN TERMS OF CONTENT. 
THE TOPICS DISCUSSED WERE VERY VARIED AND INCLUDED IMPORTANT ISSUES SUCH AS THE ACCESSIBILITY OF MARSEILLE, FEMINISM IN MARSEILLE, SOLIDARITY AND POLLUTION.
WE ALSO PROVIDED INTERNAL AND EXTERNAL TRAINING, USING THE SKILLS OF OUR RESIDENTS TO OFFER TRAINING ON TOPICS SUCH AS QUALIOPI, EUROPEAN PROJECTS, MIND MAPS, CALLIGRAPHY, CRITICAL THINKING, AND MANY OTHERS.
FOR THE YEAR 2023, WE INTEND TO CONTINUE TO ENGAGE IN DISCUSSIONS, TRAINING AND SKILLS DEVELOPMENT. WE ALSO WANT TO EXPLORE NEW OPPORTUNITIES TO EXPAND OUR IMPACT AND REACH EVEN MORE PEOPLE.
IN CONCLUSION, I WOULD LIKE TO THANK EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU FOR YOUR COMMITMENT AND CONTRIBUTION TO OUR ASSOCIATION. THANKS TO YOUR SUPPORT, WE ARE ABLE TO CONTINUE OUR MISSION OF MAKING MASSALIA VOX AN ACCESSIBLE, SUPPORTIVE AND RESPECTFUL PLACE FOR ALL CITIZENS.
THANK YOU,
PHILIPPE STEPHANUS, PRESIDENT OF DIDAC'RESSOURCES

